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Eleventh Sunday  
in Ordinary Time 

June 13, 2021 
 

 Weekend Mass Schedule 
     Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

    1:30 pm (Spanish) 
 

Weekday Mass 

Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday 

12:00 Noon 
 

Holy Days 

as announced 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Office Closed until further notice. 

Please leave a voice message or 

send an email. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

by Appointment only due to  

Covid 19 

 

Baptism 

Please call the office.  

Marriage 

Please contact the office a  mini-

mum of six months prior to the 

proposed date for an  appointment 

and information about  marriage 

preparation. 
 

Anointing  

Please call the office. 

 

Communion of the Sick 

Due to CoVid 19 Communion to      

the Homebound is suspended at  

this time. 
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                    RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND YOUTH MINISTRY 

    

 

                  Volunteer Catechist opportunity for two young adults over 21 
 

Our High School Youth Group needs two young adults who would like to share their faith and foster a faith 

community of teens from our church in the Fall.  The group would gather on Sunday afternoons for an hour 

after the 10:30 a.m. Mass in room 116 of the hall.   

The teens have a chance to meet teens from other schools and chat about their lives and ask questions 

about the Church and relationships and discuss the challenges of growing up Catholic in a world that 

doesn’t seem to put God first as a priority in life decisions. They listen to videos about our faith and play 

games to remember Catholic vocabulary words like the time we played Catholic Jeopardy.                            

All leaders are trained and background checked. Call Mary Ellen at the church office for more information.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS MARIA AND ULYSSES ON YOUR FIRST COMMUNIONS! 

FIX     Mass Intentions 
Wed          6/16     Noon        General Intentions    

Thurs        6/17     Noon         General Intentions                 

 Fri             6/18     Noon         General Intentions          

Sat            6/19    5:00pm      +Nelson Havel 

Sun                   6/13    8:00am     Our Parishioners        

                            10:30am    +Douglas Mingus 

LIVE THE LITURGY 

Jesus compared the kingdom of God to a mustard seed, the tiniest of seeds. When plant-

ed, the tiny mustard seed grows into a tremendous tree with large branches. So too in 

each of our lives small things can have profound effects. God can use one of our more insignificant gestures 

to radically change another person’s life. It maybe the kindness of a smile, our willingness to accommodate 

someone, listening to someone’s story,  helping someone who is hurting, standing up for someone who is 

right or complimenting someone on something they did.  We all have God given gifts and talents.  What are 

some of yours? Our task is to use our talents creatively, consistently, lovingly, and generously. Because we 

are always guided by the Holy Spirit, things that may be insignificant or unnoticed to us can profoundly 

change the life of someone else. While we may think we are small and insignificant, God can make us large 

and magnificent.  All we have to do is open ourselves to being used. We trust God  will take care of the rest.                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              LPi 

COVID-19 Update 

       Reservations are no longer required                
to attend mass.  If you are not fully      

vaccinated, social distancing and masks are still  required 
at all masses.  Confessions have resumed Saturdays from 
4:00  to 4:30 pm.   
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FIX   Knights of Columbus 

BOTTLE DROP: Weekend of the  2nd Saturday      
 of every Month 

 

Next Bottle Drop:    June 12, 2021.   Time: 10 - 11:00am    
In Front of the Parish Office        

        

ROSARY (Zoom): Weekend of the 2nd Saturday of 
every month   Next Virtual Rosary: June 12, 2021.  

Time 9:00am 

ROSARY (In Church): Last Saturday & Sunday 
of every month 

Next In-church Rosary: 29th & 30th of May, 2021.  

Time: After all Masses but before the 1:30pm Spanish Mass 
 

Knights 2021 Youth Scholarship Application 
Interested applicants should send an email request 

to: mcel@canby.com; Exbulldog@gmail.com; rmpar-

ent@excite.com; joefieweger@yah oo.com  

Please visit us at KofC.org 

Grand Knight; Robert Garcia 503 481 4145 

Your Sunday Collections 

Weeks of May 30 & June 6, 2021                                                                                         

$12,033.00     

 

Due to vacations some weeks 

may be combined. 

         

$300 - $600 Tax Deduction Available for     

Charitable Contributions through 2021 

The “Consolidated Appropriations Act of 

2021” included a provision that extends the              

charitable tax deduction through 2021. 

This means any taxpayer who takes the            

standard deduction (instead of itemizing) can 

receive a $300 tax deduction ($600 for mar-

ried filing jointly) for donations to eligible            

non-profit organizations like 

St Cyril.   

 

An operating refrigerator.   

If you have a refrigerator you are 

no longer using and would like to 

donate it to the parish, please   

contact the Parish Office                

503-682-2332.   

Advertiser of the Week 

 

THE SPRINGS AT SHERWOOD 

Independent Living- Assisted Living- Memory Care 

503-625-9481     TheSpringsLiving.com 

Come for a Tour! 


